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Operation Christmas Child 
started in Wrexham in 1990 
and now gives out more 
than 11 million shoeboxes 
annually to needy children 
around the world.  
 

See the effect a gift-filled 
shoebox has on children 
who have little to call their 
own. 
 

Eunice Harradine, the 
Banbury area volunteer 
coordinator since 2003,  
will show slides and answer 
questions on how the 
system works and the 
benefits it brings. 
 

She will also give guidance 
on what you can do for this 
year’s appeal and the dates  
for collecting items. 
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Operation 

Christmas 

Child 
SHOEBOX APPEAL 

 

 

A talk by 
 

Eunice Harradine 

Volunteer Area Coordinator 
 

Thursday 

4 July 
7.30 pm 

 

 

Middleton Cheney 

Library 
 

Adult £6/Child £4 

including 

 wine & soft drinks 

 
 
 

Tickets will be available from 

the Library, Butler’s Pantry & 

Macintyers Estate Agents 

or buy on-line at 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/MCLSG 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Library 

Supporters Events 
 

Saturday/Sunday 
13/14 July 
Sat 2 to 5pm – Sun 10 to 1pm 
 

Tiddlywink Challenge 
Back by public demand, 
this fascinating series of 
challenges will test your 
skills and give you chance 
to win prizes, this is fun for 
all the family and you are 
supporting your library. 
 

Adult £3 / Child £1.50 
 

Other competitions at 
nominal prices. 
Refreshments available 
Tickets and rules from the 
library. 
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There will be no events at the 
library during August, but a 
new full programme will begin 
in September, please pick up 
information at the library, 
which will remain open 

through the summer.  

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/MCLSG

